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Please reply to: 

8959 John Day Drive 




Gold Hill, OR  97525-9612

 

gaelsquibb@usa.net  



 





18 July 2005
 

To:
SC-14 HOD’s and SC-13 Chairman and Secretariat

 

From:
Chairman, TC20/SC14 


Subject:
TC20 / SC14 May 2006 Plenary and TC999
  

Cc: Craig Day, Adrian Hooke    

The United States has offered to host the May 2006 SC14 Plenary (tentatively in Colorado Springs, Colorado).  Further details will be sent out in the next few months.  All of those on this email distribution should be notified as soon as possible the specific dates of the plenary by the United States.

I have received an email from our ISO Interface Francois Abram and while he is positive in his statements, he does not know the time frame for creating a TC for space.  It could be soon, or it could take a year or two.  We will know more after the September TMB.  Thus this message confirms that there will be no October meeting in the United States as we discussed in France.  

In  my opinion, there are no further issues that SC-14 needs to address concerning the formation of a new TC for Space.  In the meantime, while we wait to hear what the next step is from either the TMB (perhaps as soon as September) or from TC-20 (probably at their next meeting, usually every 18 months) we will continue our current work plan.  In addition I would like to encourage the Working Group Conveners to continue to interface with members of SC-13 to identify areas of common interest and work.

I would like to suggest that we form a group similar to the ECSS Coordination Group to review and make recommendations on joint work items between SC13 and SC14.  This would then formalize the statement I made above about the Working Group Convenors being encouraged to work with SC13.  It would put in place a mechanism to review the work of the two committees and identify work items that are of joint interest.  It would also involve having a SC13 member attend our plenary meetings and having a member of SC14 attend the CCSDS meetings (where the work of SC13 is accomplished).  I will prepare a statement of the charter of this proposed working group and have Mr. Day send this out for comment and approval or further discussion

Best Regards
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